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Woodton Village Hall was closed to the public during the first lockdown in March 2020 and 

has remained closed until the present.  Plans to reopen in line with the government easing 

of restrictions will come into place during the summer of 2021 and once the committee is 

able to meet again to implement the necessary risk assessments. 

Before lockdown, fund raising events had continued including Breakfast clubs which have 

been well supported by the village – the last events were held in December 2019 and early 

March 2020.  We hope these events will restart once the hall opens.  

The site has been used for regular visits from a Fish and Chip van during early 2021 which 

has proved a popular community benefit. 


